
September 24, 2004
MEMORANDUM TO: Sher Bahadur, Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis and Regulatory Effectiveness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Research

FROM: Catherine Haney, Program Director /RA/
Policy and Rulemaking Program 
Division of Regulatory Improvement Program 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Program

SUBJECT: PUBLICATION OF REGULATORY GUIDE DG-1085, “STANDARD
FORMAT AND CONTENT GUIDE OF DECOMMISSIONING COSTS
ESTIMATES FOR NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS,” AND NUREG-
1713, “STANDARD REVIEW PLAN FOR DECOMMISSIONING COST
ESTIMATES FOR NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS”

The Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR) is providing the Committee to Review Generic
Requirements (CRGR) the opportunity to review Regulatory Guide DG-1085, “Standard Format
and Content of Decommissioning Cost Estimates for Nuclear Power Reactors,” and NUREG-
1713, “Standard Review Plan for Decommissioning Cost Estimates for Nuclear Power
Reactors.”  The documents were previously provided to CRGR in draft, and all of the CRGR’s
comments were addressed prior to issuing both documents for public comment in November
2001.  The public comments, received in 2002, were minor and recently incorporated in order to
finalize these documents. 

We would appreciate your comments by October 8, 2004.  This will allow NRR to address your
comments, and publish the documents in the near future. 

Attachments: 1. Draft DG-1085
2. NUREG-1713

 
CONTACT: Clayton L. Pittiglio, NRR/DRIP

301-415-1435
E-mail: clp@nrc.gov
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